Date:- 21/ 0672018

To,

The Principal,

Pravara Medical Trust’s,

Arts, Commerce and Science College,
Shevgaon.

Subjeet: - Give the permission for “Instrument Handling”’ Course
Syllabus Framing Workshop...........

Respected Sir,

With the above mentioned subject our college Chemistry Department
has been organize Academic year 2018-19 Certificate Course on “Instrument
Handling™" for Undergraduate students . This course duration is 45 hours with
thecory and practical so give the permission for said course syllabus framing
workshop on 23" June 2018.

Syllabus framing committee as follows:
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Subject: Appreciation for Guidance and Contribution....

On behalf of our institute we like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your presenge and
invaluable guidance during the One-Day \‘Vorksholp on Syllabus Framing for
|
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Your expertise and insights were help in shaping a comprehensive syllabus for the
certificate course. Your active involvement and thoughtful suggestions have greatly enhanced the
quality and relevance of the curriculum. ensuring that it meets the evolving needs of learners and

the professional world.

We deeply appreciate the time and effort you dedicated to this workshop and vour
commitment to advancing the cause of quality education. Your contribution has been a source of
inspiration for our faculty and will undoubtedly benefit the students who will engage with this

curriculum.

Once again, thank you for your valuable support and guidance. We look forward to
collaborating with vou in future to enhance academic excellence.

With warm regards.

Principal
arts, Comm. & Sci. College
Shevgaon, Dist Anmednagar




